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After several years of preparation, the first contents of the eurythmy therapy vademecum 

went online in March 2024. This is a joyful and important step for the Vademecum team. 

We look forward to your cooperation so that the Vademecum can now continue to grow 

and reflect the many valuable experiences that colleagues have with eurythmy therapy on a 

daily basis. The webinar is intended to help you fill out treatment sheets. We will tell you 

about our experiences and give you the opportunity to ask your questions. We would also 

like to show you examples of how a fruitful collaboration between doctor and eurythmy 

therapist can be achieved when working on the treatment sheets for the Vademecum.   

We look forward to your active participation! 

Katharina Gerlach, Eurythmy-Therapist. Doctorate on the topic of 
Documentation of Movement-oriented Mind-Body therapies at the University 
of Witten/Herdecke. Head of the Institute for Eurythmy Therapy and 
employee at the Research Institute (RIArT), Alanus University of Arts and 
Social Sciences. Team International Coordination Anthroposophic 
Medicine/Department Eurythmy-Therapy. Established in own practice in the 
Therapeutikum Krefeld. Therapy and research cross fertilize each other and 
promote creativity in both fields. Development of the Case Vignette 

Eurythmy-Therapy (FAVI-EYT) format, in which the interaction of science and therapy can find 
expression. 
 

 
Dr. Matthias Girke,  is a co-founder of the Havelhöhe Community Hospital, 
Clinic for Anthroposophic Medicine, where he was Head of General Internal 
Medicine for over 21 years. Today, he still works in an advisory capacity and 
in the clinic's outpatient department. From 2016 to 2023, Dr Matthias Girke 
was Head of the Medical Section of the School of Spiritual Science at the 
Goetheanum in Switzerland and has been a member of the Board of the 
General Anthroposophical Society since April 2017. 
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